
Notice of Commencement of Environmental 
Assessment  

 

Broadview and Eastern Flood Protection Project, Toronto and Region 
Conservation Authority, the City of Toronto, and Waterfront Toronto  

 
In conjunction with the City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto, Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) is 

commencing a Class Environmental Assessment (EA) to seek flood protection for an area of urban land near the 

intersection of Broadview Avenue and Eastern Avenue, north of the Metrolinx railway corridor, east of the Don River 

(project area). This study will build upon the outcomes of the Don Mouth Naturalization and Port Lands Flood Protection 

Project, and the Port Lands and South of Eastern Transportation and Servicing Master Plan, to address these 8 hectares 

of urban land that remains at risk to flooding under the regional storm.  

It is anticipated that TRCA, in conjunction with, the City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto will commence the Municipal 

Class EA process in accordance with the requirements for Schedule B projects.   

The primary objective of this Class EA is to identify a flood 

protection solution that will address the current flood risk for 

the project area, up to and including the Regulatory Flood 

event, and that considers existing infrastructure and integrates 

with concurrent planning and infrastructure works. 

There will be public and stakeholder consultation activities over 

the course of the study as per the Municipal Class EA process. 

Your input will be incorporated in the planning and design 

process for this project. Future notices will be provided in 

advance of consultation. 

For further information on the project, or on the planning 

process being followed, or to be added to an email contact list 

that receives notices related to the project please contact:  

Meg St John, Senior Project Manager, Toronto and Region 

Conservation Authority 

101 Exchange Avenue, Vaughan, ON L4K 5R6 
Phone:  416-661-6600 ext. 5621 
Email:  mstjohn@trca.on.ca 
Website: https://trca.ca/befp/  
 

 

Under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Environmental Assessment Act, unless otherwise 

stated in the submission, any personal information such as name, address, telephone number and property location 

included in a submission will become part of the public record files for this matter and will be released, if requested, to 

any person. 

This Notice issued September 20, 2018.                               

https://trca.ca/befp/

